STATE OF MAINE

DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL

June 30, 1987

PERSONNEL MEMORANDUM 9-87

TO:

All Department/Agency Heads/Personnel Officers

SUBJECT:

Transition of Department of Personnel to the

Bureau of Human Resources

Effective July 1, 1987, the Department of Personnel becomes the Bureau of Human Resources, Department of Administration.

All future correspondence should be directed to the Bureau of Human Resources, State House Station #4.

DONALD A. WILLS

ACTING COMMISSIONER

MAY BE REPRODUCED LOCALLY TO MEET DISTRIBUTION NEEDS